
Dear Friends,
In our last letter, we asked you to pray for the video project in Alaska. God answered your prayers and gave a 
safe and profitable trip. The first half of the trip was filled with disappointments and setbacks as we weren't able 
to make it to the first village and weren't able to hold services in the next two villages. Through prayer and 
God's clear direction, we ended the trip with several opportunities to capture meaningful content for the video 
through interviews with native ladies, a service with one man in attendance, and several opportunities to 
minister in one-on-one situations. 

I believe God orchestrated and provided for us to be able to capture footage that will help to tell the story of the 
need of the Gospel in Alaska. 

Towards the end of the trip, Missionary John Pinnix asked me if I could create a short update video for his 
supporting churches. With just one day to edit the update video, we created a video that gives an insight into the 
Pinnix's ministry, updates their supporting churches, but also recaps our time in Alaska as well. You can find the 
video below. 

Please visit YouTube.com/lensoftheharvest to watch the video. 

While it feels like I just got home, I am already preparing for my next trip. I will leave Thursday, April 3rd to 
spend several weeks in Africa. I will spend the first part of the trip in Ivory Coast, where I will be creating video 
content for several missionary families. I will then fly to Kenya where I will be creating a furlough video for 
another missionary family.  
 
Once again, due to the cost and strenuous nature of this trip, my family will not be able to travel with me. We 
are looking forward to traveling together again for several projects this summer and ask for your prayers for 
wisdom and strength for the days apart. 

We want to thank each of you for having a part in our ministry. Whether you are a financial supporter, prayer 
partner, or you simply take a few minutes to read our prayer letters, we value your interest and partnership as 
we continue to make videos to advance the cause of the Gospel.

Nathan, Hannah, Grace, and Micah

http://YouTube.com/lensoftheharvest

